
      2/2/16 

Dear 4th and 5th  Grade Bragg Students, 

 

Are you interested in taking care of the Earth, helping the Chester 

community, and learning all about the exciting environment that we live 

in? If so, join… 

Bragg’s Environmental Club! 

                          

Our first official meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 10th 

at 3:20 PM in room 128 at Bragg.  We will use our first meeting to get 

to know each other and plan future events.  Our meetings will be 

regularly held after school from (3:20-4:10) on the second and fourth 

Wednesday of each month.  

Please leave the attached permission slip in Mrs. Bene’s or Mrs. 

Pennella’s mailbox prior to our first meeting. We look forward to 

meeting you next week!   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Bene & Mrs. Pennella 



-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I permit my son/daughter ________________________ to attend 

the Environmemtal Club for the first half of the year on the assigned 

meeting dates.  

 

My son/daughter is in:       Grade : __________________________ 

     HR Teacher: ______________________ 

 

 

Parent/Guardian name , number, email:   _______________________ 

          _______________________ 

          _______________________ 

 

Emergency contact name and number:    _______________________ 

                 _______________________ 

 

 


